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Report from the Editors of Antichthon 

 

During 2006 the Editors completed a revised Volume 38 (2004), the original of 

which had to be withdrawn because of technical faults.  Volume 39 (2005) was 

completed and dispatched in the middle of the year.  Volume 40 (2006), the first 

Antichthon special issue (“Catullus in Contemporary Perspective”), with 

Marguerite Johnson and Terry Ryan as Guest Editors, was completed and 

dispatched at the end of the year.  This means that Antichthon is now up to date. 

 

One major reason for this surge of productivity was the fact that Bruce Marshall 

took up the challenge of preparing the papers for each volume and negotiating 

with the printer at Macquarie University.  The Editors wish to recognize Bruce’s 

extraordinary efficiency and his keen eye, and to thank him warmly for his 

readiness to invest so much of his time in the Society’s journal. 

 

The Editors would like to thank the journal’s reviewers who have read and 

reported on submissions with such care and efficiency. 

 

Volume 41 (2007) is building slowly.  To this point we have accepted two 

papers.  We need more! 

 

 

Elizabeth Minchin and Peter Davis 

 


